
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/30/2013 7:15:17 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: FYI 

Congratulations!! I loved the look of that place. What a nice way to end the year, 

I'm pretty sure 1 am NOT coming to the meeting. Seem to be too many issues here swirling to 
allow for a leisurely morning on Van Ness © 

But soon, I want to hear much more, I am so excited about your new home. This is big. 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 6:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: FYI 

Hi there 

Wanted to let you know that I ended up getting that place I showed you pictures of last week at 
our delish lunch. Will tell you more tomorrow (if you're coming to the meeting,.,) 

Michael 
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